
 
 

BIG BEAR FIRE AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE 

CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE 

(BBFA14-05) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Big Bear Fire Authority intends 

to amend its Conflict of Interest Code pursuant to Government Code Section 87306. 

 

A conflict of interest code designates those employees, members, officers and consultants who 

make or participate in the making of governmental decisions which may affect their financial 

interests, who must disclose those interests in financial disclosure statements, and who must 

disqualify themselves from making or participating in the making of governmental decisions 

affecting those interests.  The Authority’s proposed amendment adds new positions that must be 

designated, deletes a position that has been abolished, and includes clarifying language as 

provided by the Fair Political Practices Commission. 

 

The proposed amended Conflict of Interest Code will be considered by the Board of Directors on 

December 9, 2014, at Big Bear Lake Civic Center, 39707 Big Bear Boulevard, Big Bear Lake, 

California.  Any interested person may be present and comment at the public meeting or may 

submit written comments concerning the proposed amended Code.  Any comments or inquiries 

should be directed to the attention of Corinne Flores, Board Secretary, 41090 Big Bear 

Boulevard, Big Bear Lake, CA 92315; (909) 866-7566.  Written comments must be submitted no 

later than December 9, 2014 at 9:30 a.m. 

 

The proposed amended Code may also be reviewed at, and copies obtained from, the 

Administrative Assistant/Board Secretary.   

 

 

Corinne E. Flores 

Board Secretary 
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